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Calendar 

Playgroup at school every Monday 10am to midday 

Please come along. All welcome. 

**Lunch warm ups, toasting and noodles. Every Tuesday and Thursday** 

Lunch orders. Every Friday. 

Term 2 

Friday, May 15 Responsible Pet Ownership talk at school 

Wednesday, May 20 School Council Meeting  7.00pm 

May 18 to 22 Book Fair at school 

Tuesday, May 26 SH College Transition day 

Thursday, June 4 Winter Sports and Fun Day 

Monday, June 8 Queen’s Birthday holiday 

Wednesday, June 17 School Council Meeting  7.00pm 

Thursday, June 18 Circus Performance at Woorinen School 

Friday, May 22 Woorinen South Preschool Open day   1.30 to 3.30 

Friday, June 26 Last day of term 2 
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I like getting 

people out and 

getting in king. 

To play you hit 

the ball over the 

net.    Benny 
 
School Photos 
These have been sent home today. A 10” x 8” whole school photo can be ordered at school. One 
is on display in the hallway. $17 each. 
 

Head Lice 

Please check your children’s hair on a regular basis and treat appropriately when 

necessary. 

http://www.beverfordps.vic.edu.au/


 

School Council 

Our new school council consists of 

Melissa Caffrey (President), Glen Hazlett, Emma McNees, Rob McKay, Lina 

Cornish, Loretta van Liessum, Sophie Shadbolt, Miriam McLean, Phillip de Morton, 

Jo Williams and Gayle Williams. We still have one vacancy for a parent member. If 

you are interested please give me a call. 

 

Thanks very much to Loretta Belton who has served 5 years on council and Melissa 

Steicke who served for 12 years. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Cross Country 

and Ball Games 

A very pleasant and 

enjoyable day was had by 

all. 

 
Mowing Roster 

March 22 Rob McKay May 3 Rohan Shadbolt 

April 5 Shane Barker May 17 Caffrey Family 

April19 Tim van Liessum June 14 Cornish Family 

Once again thanks to all parents who have been mowing…..don’t see you doing it but it is much appreciated. 

We would greatly appreciate more families to join our mowing roster. Please give me a call. 

 


